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Status

The Turbine project has been very slow in the last quarter.

The Turbine project has no board-level issues at this time.

Community changes

No new committers were voted in since the last board report.

No new PMC members were voted in since the last board report.

Turbine core project

Apart from the release below there has not been a great deal of activity for Turbine this quarter.

Releases this quarter:

Turbine 2.3.3 was released on 23 November 2008. 

Fulcrum component project

Work continues on migrating the build process to Maven 2, but progress is slow.

No beta or final releases were made since the last board report.

META project

No beta or final releases were made since the last board report.
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